
 

 

February 25, 2025 
 
PROVIDER ALERT:  MedStar Family Choice Maryland HealthChoice 

 Update on Provider Claim Payments 
 
  
Dear Provider: 

We want to inform you that claim payments scheduled for delivery last week were not issued 

as expected. We are actively working to address this matter. 

We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience as we work 

toward a resolution. 

Thank you. 

 
MedStar Family Choice 
Provider Relations Department 
Phone: 800-261-3371 
Email: mfc-providerrelations2@medstar.net 
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Baltimore, MD 21237 
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